
	
From:	Eric	Mills	[mailto:leftcoast441@gmail.com]	
Sent:	Tuesday,	July	18,	2017	10:57	AM	
To:	pbs@co.mendocino.ca.us;	Mary	Mobert;	Katie	Pence;	
<robertj@gualalamac.org>;	Charles	Ivor	
Subject:	CDP	#2017-0007	(Fallow)	
	
Hello	Julia,	
	
This	project	was	discussed	at	the	July	6,	2017	meeting	of	the	Gualala	Municipal	
Advisory	Council	and	approved	unanimously	with	the	following	conditions.	
		
As	the	entire	site	is	an	ESHA,	the	recommendations	of	the	Botanical	Scoping	Survey	
Report	(Section	5.1	Recommended	Avoidance,	Mitigation	and	Restoration	
Measures)	should	be	strictly	followed,	including	the	Northern	Coastal	Bluff	Scrub	to	
the	north	of	the	planned	housing	site.	
	
Regards,	
	
Eric	Mills	
	
GMAC	Council	Member			


